From: Sheri Clark <sheri.clark66@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 12:55 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: TR1 cost of living cola

CAUTION:External email.

| am a retired teacher with a TRI pension plan. Every year | hoped that the legislature would surely come up with a plan
to restore the TR | plan to give us a yearly cost of living cola. It is extremely unfair for our plan not to be restored so we
get a yearly cost of living cola like teachers lucky enough to receive yearly cost of living increases. Why doesn’t this long
standing injustice get corrected? It is not fair or just and yet every year the legislature dismisses us like we don’t deserve
equal cost of living colas like the other teachers on the other plans. We have the same needs and every year we are
disregarded. When will we receive the respect we deserve just like the teachers on the other plans?

Sincerely,
Sharon EClark

Sent from my iPad
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



